
 

                                                                                                                                                 
 

Advertisement for Request for Proposals (RFP) 

 

The Gainesville Housing Authority (GHA) herein solicits 

Request for Proposals (RFP) from qualified, licensed, 

and responsible firms interested in providing GHA with 

Selective Demolition and Reconstruction services for multiple  

Public Housing units. 

 

Date and Time for Receiving Proposals: 

Thursday June 30, 2022 by 6:00 pm EST 

 

Proposals are to be submitted electronically via email to AliciaH@gnvha.org or delivered to 

Gainesville Housing Authority 1900 SE 4th Street Gainesville FL 32641 or through Demand Star 

at  https://network.demandstar.com  

 

 Specifications and instructions for proposal submission and the criteria 

that will be used to evaluate submissions are available via DemandStar or by emailing 

AliciaH@gnvha.org 

 

 
By:  Ms.  Pamela E. Davis, CEO 

Gainesville Housing Authority, Gainesville Florida 

 

Gainesville Housing Authority is an Equal Opportunity Employer 

 
 

 

Advertisement published with the Gainesville Sun – June 9, June 16 and June 23, 2022  


